ALL SAINTS'



This week's Newsbulletin

All Saints' Welcomes Everyone

Sunday 26th September:

10.00 am Parish Communion, with hymns etc President & Preacher Rev Canon Jo Loveridge

Tuesday 28th September

11.00 am Morning Prayer on Zoom All are welcome.

Login details for this and following weeks: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3391379144?pwd= WkRrWSs2bmdMZGZZNlpDb3ZjUG9TUT09 (Meeting ID: 339 137 9144 Passcode: 4hxLaR) By Phone:

Meeting ID: 339 137 9144 Passcode: 424739

7.30 pm Mothers Union: Poetry Evening led by Helen Briggs (more information overleaf)

Thursday 30th September:

11.00 am Holy Communion in Church **7.30 pm** All Saints Art in Church

Sunday 3rd October

10.00 am All the Family Service for Harvest6.30 pm Choral Communion

'Zoom'-ing by 'phone

Call 0203 051 2874, 0203 481 5237, 0203 481 5240 or 0131460 1196 and use meeting id followed by #

Environment Climate Hope Children's Activities

Luella, Mario, Soraia and her friend Mary organised and ran a large variety of children's activities during our event last weekend. One of these activities was the Loose Parts Art competition where children were invited to use different natural objects to create a picture. A photograph was then taken of it, and Diane Warburton kindly judged the creations for us. The winners are named below, with Diane's comments on each.

1st) Evie Bayliss

No. 2 which is a complete picture, covering the whole page which I interpret as a landscape with the shells representing the earth, rising through the countryside to the clouds and the sun. It's creative and pretty.



2nd) Ella Andrews

No. 3 which is more of a free style with good use of colour and style.



3rd) Jude Gough

No. 10 is clearly a lovely bumble bee which has been solidly created and constructed.



Well done to all who took part - I would have liked to have had a go myself but just couldn't find the right moment to partake. Thank you to the team who organised and ran the stall.

Diane Warburton



Mothers Union

Just a reminder that the MU Poetry Evening is on Tuesday 28th September, at 7.15 for 7.30 pm at All Saints.

We will meet in the 'Café area' of All Saints so we can all be well spaced out, but still meet in person.

I have just heard on the TV this morning that poetry is now considered very 'cool' and that having poetry evenings is really 'trendy' and a poetry tent is common at festivals these days! I am glad the MU is keeping up with the times!

We are very pleased to welcome Helen Briggs to our meeting to come and lead the Poetry Evening, She is going to bring a favourite poem of hers which we will hear and chat about. Please bring some poetry that means something to you that you would like to share.

I look forward to seeing you there and do bring any friends who may be interested. All welcome.

Dorothy Toyn

Messy Church

At our first Messy Church gathering since March 2020, we created a bee trail in the churchyard, which the children followed, and at the same time learnt about bees and were introduced to various associated verses of Scripture. Thereafter they rushed around collecting "nectar", before joining together to make an altar cloth to celebrate the environment, and for a short time of worship, singing to the accompaniment of Doug's guitar.



A Term-Time Series of Concerts on Wednesday Lunch-Times
(Light Lunches served from 12noon for Concerts at 1.00pm)



ALL SAINTS CHURCH - Queens Road, Hertford, Hertfordshire SG13 8AY www.allsaintshertford.org

Contact information

www.allsaintshertford.org

ff: ☑: ③: AllSaintsHertf ff: ☑: ②: AllSaintsHertf

Vicar

vicar@allsaintshertford.org

Rev Canon Jo Loveridge BA MTh AKC,

The Vicarage, Churchfields, Hertford SG13 8AE vicar@allsaintshertford.org

01992 584899

Office office@allsaintshertford,org

Full list of contacts:

https://www.allsaintshertford.org/contacts.php